
BOROUGH OF METUCHEN 

NOTICE OF REGULAR MEETING OF THE METUCHEN BOROUGH COUNCIL OF THE 

BOROUGH OF METUCHEN 

 PLEASE BE ADVISED Pursuant to the provisions of the New Jersey Open Public Meetings Act, 

N.J.S.A. 10:4-8(b), regular schedule meeting of March 8, 2021 will be held by means of the use of electronic 

communications equipment.  Due to the COVID-19 pandemic and in an effort to follow best practices 

recommended by the United States Center for Disease Control, Metuchen Borough Hall remains closed to 

the general public.  Accordingly, this meeting will be conducted virtually by way of electronic 

communication equipment. No members of the public shall be permitted to physically attend the meeting 

“in-person”.  Members of the public, however, are invited to attend and participate in the meeting 

electronically.  Members of the public will have the ability to provide public comments during this meeting 

or send comments to publicmtgcomment@metuchen.com.  

Borough of Metuchen is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting. 

 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83271510745?pwd=Z0NVNWxkWkNpc0JTbG0rai9Na0JFdz09 

 

Meeting ID: 832 7151 0745 

Passcode: 365928 

 

One tap mobile 

+19292056099,,83271510745#,,,,*365928# US (New York)  

+13017158592,,83271510745#,,,,*365928# US (Washington DC) 

 
The Metuchen Mayor and Borough Council will take formal action at this meeting. 

 The Borough is using this format in an effort to mitigate the chance of exposure to COVID-19, as 

a part of the Borough’s ongoing effort to slow the rate of transmission and avoid overwhelming our 

treatment centers. 

 

Susan D. Jackson, 

Borough Clerk 
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